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Mail order ballots improve access for so many people. We should absolutely keep 

mail order ballots. When I was pregnant and had very young children it would have 

been incredibly difficult to make it in person to vote. I also work in healthcare and the 

majority of my elderly patients would not be able to be vote in person easily. Besides 

that it's much easier for anyone who has a busy life between work and other 

obligations. 


